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December 7, 2022

VIA E-MAIL

Secretary

Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, N.E.

Washington, DC 20549-1090

Re:  Withdrawal of SR-NYSECHX-2022-29

Dear Secretary:

NYSE Chicago, Inc. intends to withdraw SR-NYSECHX-2022-29.

Sincerely,

Martha Redding
Corporate Secretary

New York Stock Exchange

ice.com





